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City Clerk, 

I live on Agnew St one house away from the walkway and did not receive written notice from the city about this 
proposed closure. 
First, I would like to inquire why I was missed on the letter that many on my street have, second, I would like to 
express my support for the closure of this walkway. There have been many instances over the years where 
this walkway has been the main travel route for those committing acts of crime, theft or vandalism. I have 
located discarded mail and other items likely stolen from a nearby vehicle, needles, litter, human excrement, 
yard waste, and paint "tags" from gangs on the power box just to name a few. I have witnessed verbal 
confrontation about knife comparisons (reported to police) from people using this walkway. I have had young 
teens come from the walkway and jump the fence into my back yard in the early afternoon (luckily, I was 
home). I have witnessed individuals believed to be under the influence yelling and screaming at nothing while 
walking from McDonald Ave to use this walkway in the middle of the night. I have had items stolen from my 
yard and the walkway makes it easy to hide things in the bushes of the golf course. Sometimes in the winter in 
the early morning after a fresh snowfall, you can see the foot tracks from the night of someone walking up and 
down driveways all along Agnew and using this walkway to leave the area. 
This walkway makes it a quick getaway for thieves. It brings unwanted foot traffic to the area for the safety of 
the families who live in the area. I hope I am not too late for my submission on this matter. As stated before - I 
fully support this closure. 

Thank you for your time, 

Sincerely, 
Shalayn Fielder - 714 Agnew owner/resident 
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